October 25-26 Family Newsletter



"We are WILD about Kindess!"

From the Principal

Dear Families.

Our first annual Color Fun Run was a HUGE success! The school was able to raise over \$20k that will support numerous programs and activities throughout the school year. Thank you for your participation!

Thanks to all of you who were able to attend our Fall Parent Teacher Conferences. Your continued support in your child's education is critical to their success, and we look forward to seeing their personal growth this school year!

Wishing you a happy Fall,

Mrs. Hamilton and Mr. Pinkal

Upcoming Events

10/10 Lockdown Drill

10/13 - 10/17 Safety Week! Keep your eye out for a flyer and a Parent Square for more details about our daily dress-up themes!

10/17 8:00 - 9:00 Breakfast with Books in the Gym

10/20 Grade Transmittal Day - NO SCHOOL

10/21 - 10/24 FALL Break - NO SCHOOL

10/31 9:15 Halloween Parade OUTSIDE

11/4 Picture Day Make-Ups!



Important Reminders

- Lockdown Drill: This month's safety drill will be a Lockdown Drill. On Friday, October 10th, we will
 be practicing this drill as a school. Please take the time to talk to your child about the
 importance of safety drills if you'd like to do so. We will also prepare students prior to the drill.
- Bundle Up! We go outside when it is 22 degrees or warmer, so please send your child with appropriate clothing as we approach colder temperatures.

Social Emotional Monthly Focus

Physical Well-Being: This month, we will be focusing on the importance of nutrition, self-care, and exercise! Please consider talking with your child about things they can do for themselves to take care of their basic needs.

Highlights





